
Year 3 Home Learning – Week Beginning 4th May 2020 
Hello Year 3,  
We hope that you all are safe and well. Here are the learning activities that you can go through this 
week.  
 
Maths 
This week in maths we would like you to complete the following lessons: We are going to focus on 
addition and subtraction throughout the week. Please find the attached booklet.  
 

 Lesson 1 –pages 1-10 Adding subtracting 0nes, tens and hundreds.  

 Lesson 2 –pages 11-14 Adding and subtracting 2 and 3 digit numbers using column method.  

 Lesson 3 – pages 15-18 Use the inverse to check calculations.  

 Lesson 4 – pages 19-22 Estimating using addition and subtraction. 

 Lesson 5 –page 23-24 Word problems using addition and subtraction. 
 

 Timetables rock stars can be accessed throughout the week.  
 
English 
This week in English we are going to focus on a booklet called ‘The Truth about Trolls’. There are a 
variety of activities for you to complete this week. Rather than completing all of the activities in the 
booklet in one go, we would like you to complete the following activities this week:  
 

 Lesson 1-pages 1-7 Read the text then answer the questions on page 7. 

 Lesson 2-pages 8-12 Grammar focus-use your knowledge of adjectives and adverbs to answer 
the questions. 

 Lesson 3-pages13-14 Writing focus-add information to your sentences to make them more 
interesting.  

 Lesson 4-page 15-Plan your ideas. 

 Lesson 5-pages 16-18-Write your ideas to create your ‘The Truth about Trolls’ text.  
 
*Please continue to use Spelling Shed logins. 
 
Topic – Mini-beasts  
 

 Activity 1 –Word searches 

 Activity 2 –Mindfulness mini-beast colouring  

 Activity 3 – Mini-beast classification game 

 Activity 4 – Life cycle of a butterfly 

 Activity 5 – Draw a symmetrical butterfly 
 
 
 
 

Have fun with your learning! 
Miss Taylor & Mrs Eades 


